
HOA BOARD MEETING 
REGARDING CONSOLIDATING TRASH PICKUP 

DECEMBER 17, 2020 
 
ATTENDEES:  Irene Anderson, Sid Gregory, Charlene Hovey, Leslie Levine, 
Kevin Doran, LaDonna Gravelle 

 
 
Neighborhood meeting will take place on January 11 from 7-8 p.m. – Talkin’ Trash Town Hall 

• Kevin will consolidate the information into a letter or flyer that will be mailed or hand-delivered 
to residents. (TBD) The letter will: 

o Reference the spreadsheet to ensure residents understand the research process, 
o Explain that this is not mandatory (residents can wait to switch companies such that 

they do not incur a fee), and 
o Reiterate that the purpose of consolidating trash companies is to help residents save 

money, to decrease wear and tear on the roads and for safety of the many children in 
area.   

• Irene will get instructions from Waste Connections about how residents can get the HOA 
discount and will get a contract for the HOA to sign. 

• Irene and Kevin will update the spreadsheet with information from each of the trash companies. 
Leslie will post it to the Meetings page on the website and send an email to a distribution list. 

o Add the cost for each company by month, quarter, and year 
o Number of homes currently using the service. 

 
The sidewalk on Orchard was not cleared after the snowstorm on December 12. Leslie reached out to 
Mike Nelson from the City of Centennial. The city will only plow the sidewalk if there is at least 4 inches 
of snow. The sidewalk adjacent to Marvella was plowed. Charlene has contact information for the 
Marvella HOA and will share with Leslie so that our neighborhoods can work together to ensure the path 
is cleared from the park to Quebec. 
 


